
Friends newsletter 

 

Dear all, 

We are delighted to say that Luke Layzelle (Dad of George) has agreed to take over the role 

of Chair of Friends. Selena and Luke will co-chair until Christmas and then Luke will fully 

take over. 

 

20th October is the year 5/6 cake and uniform stall – if parents could bake or buy nut-free 

contributions for us to sell then that would be hugely appreciated. If anyone is around to help 

set up the stalls then please let Selena know. 

 

27th October is pumpkin day and our Spooks and Sparkles Halloween disco! Please bring in 

your cut out pumpkin on Friday morning and they will be displayed at 7pm that night.  

Prizes for best dressing up outfit – spooky or sparkly – choice is yours! 

 

The disco is from 6-7pm for years EYU and KS1 . 

Pumpkin display will be in the playground from 7pm 

7.15-8.15 is the KS2 disco. 

 

We desperately need EYU and KS1 helpers to set up the disco – please contact 

friendsoffishergate@yahoo.com or Luke, Mickey or Hester if you are able to help. 

 

KS2 parents – your help tidying up at the end of the disco is much appreciated. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE YOUR CHILD UNATTENDED AT THE DISCO – IT IS YOUR 

RESPONSIBILITY TO HAVE A DESIGNATED ADULT IN CHARGE. 

 

Dates for next half term 

17th November – film night – this year we will be running a film for EYU/KS1 in the upstairs 

hall and there will also be a KS2 film in one of the year 5/6 classrooms 

7th December morning KS2 Christmas shop 

8th December morning KS1/EYU Christmas shop 

19th December Christmas fair 

 

Please put these events in your diary and if you can be available to help then don’t be shy at 

coming forward. 

 

Talking of Christmas, a little plug for Easy Fundraising, please consider registering with easy 

fundraising and if you put ‘Friends of Fishergate’ as your designated charity, then anything 

that you buy gives us a little bonus. It costs you nothing extra and can bring in much needed 

funds to Friends.  

 

Please do find us and like us on Facebook - Friends of Fishergate 

Many thanks 

mailto:friendsoffishergate@yahoo.com

